
Basic Rights: Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 (“Title IX”), is a Federal civil 
rights law that prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex in education programs and ac-
tivities. All public and private colleges and universities (receiving any Federal funds) must 
comply with Title IX. Under Title IX, discrimination on the basis of sex can include sexual ha-
rassment or sexual violence, such as rape, sexual assault, sexual battery, and sexual coercion. 

As an employee of Barton Community College, you are protected by Title IX. If you would 
like to report a violation of Title IX, please consider the following options:

To make an anonymous report:    www.bartonccc.edu/campussafety/file-a-report
     - This report will not trigger a response from the college unless requested by reporter
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To make Confidential report:
Barton Nurse: 620.792.9233   (U-206)
Barton Counselor: 620.792.9295   (L-139)
Family Crisis Center, Inc. 1-866-792-1885   (24-hour hotline)
     - Confidential reporters may receive resources without filing an official report.

To make a private report:   Immediate Supervisor or Appropriate Title IX Coordinator
     - �This report will maintain the privacy of the reporter, but will be filed with the Title IX Coordinator, and 

resources will be made available without the need of a formal report.

To make an a formal report:
Title IX Coordinator: 620.792.9238 or titleix@bartonccc.edu
Title IX Deputy Coordinator (students): 620.792.9226 or titleixstudents@bartonccc.edu
Title IX �Deputy Coordinator (employees, visitors, and guests): 620.792.9275 or                           

titleixemp.vis@bartonccc.edu.
     - �This report can begin a formal investigation while at the same time providing access to resources.

If a student, visitor, or guest reports a violation to you:
     - �You are required to report to the appropriate Title IX Coordinator. Although the report will maintain the privacy 

of the reporting party, you may be required to share identifying information.
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